
CANADIAN HARDWOOD BUREAU-   

MEETING NOTICE 

7 AM- 9 AM 

FRIDAY, OCTOBER 6, 2023 

Omni Louisville Hotel  

Louisville, KY 

 

 

 

The next meeting of the Canadian Hardwood Bureau will take place Friday, 

October 6, 2023 at the beautiful Omni Louisville Hotel, Louisville, KY in 

conjunction with the NHLA Convention. The meeting will be held from 

7:00 am-9:00 am.  For those who are interested, breakfast will be served at 

7:00 am.  Participants can register for breakfast and the meeting, or simply 

register for the meeting only. Don’t book your trip home until after you take 

this opportunity to participate and network at the CHB breakfast meeting.   

 

 

GUEST SPEAKER 

 

We are in the process of confirming our guest speak for the meeting.      

 

 

REGISTRATION 

 

Please complete the attached registration form and return it to the Canadian 

Hardwood Bureau by fax at 613-567- 5411 or by email to rlipman@wmc-

cfb.ca. We encourage you to participate, and we invite you to please forward 

this information to interested firms in our sector.   

 

We look forward to seeing you in Louisville for this gathering of the CHB.   

Please do not hesitate to contact us if you have any questions.  

 

 

Best Regards, 

 

 

Shaun Rowe 
 

Shaun Rowe, Quality Hardwoods,   

Chairman, Canadian Hardwood Bureau.   
 

 
1390 Prince of Wales Drive, Suite 302, Ottawa, ON, K2C 3N6 Tel: 613-567-5511, Fax : 613-567-5411 

info@canadianhardwoodbureau.com 


